
Original Message----- 
From: Mary-Lynn   
Sent: March-09-13 1:59 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc:  
Subject: EB-2013-0040 and EB-2013-0041 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind, and EB-2013-0041 Kerwood Adelaide Wind I am 
interested in the proceedings of the above applications I am requesting observer status 
for myself as per details below. 
Thank You 
Sincerely, 
Mary-Lynn Cooper 
 
Mary-Lynn Cooper 

 

 
 

Sent from my iPad 
 


	From: Mary-Lynn [mailto:sunflowercooper@gmail.com]



